
 

 

 
 

January 14, 2016 
 
VIA myIBFS 
 
Howard Griboff, Acting Division Chief – Policy Division 
International Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street SW 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 

Re: DRS Global Enterprise Solutions, Inc. – Name Change Request  
 
Dear Mr. Griboff: 
 
 DRS Global Enterprise Solutions, Inc. (FRN:  0010567428), by its undersigned counsel, 
licensee of the below-referenced Earth Station licenses, hereby notifies the FCC International Bureau 
of the change in the company’s legal name from DRS Technical Services, Inc. to DRS Global 
Enterprise Solutions, Inc. effective immediately.  The company’s legal name change did not involve 
any transfer of control or assignment of license.  Accordingly, the ownership interests in the below-
referenced licenses remain unchanged. 
 
 Furthermore, the company requests that the International Bureau staff update the myIBFS 
database to reflect the change in the licensee name of the following Earth Station licenses: 
 

Call Sign File No. 

E120116 SES-LIC-20120622-00614 
E120118 SES-LIC-20120626-00619 
E090006 SES-LIC-20090115-00043 
E070005 SES-LIC-20070108-00032 
E060282 SES-LIC-20060727-01278 
E070005 SES-STA-20070109-00033 

 
The company has also updated the FCC CORES database to reflect the change in its legal name. 
 
 Should you have any questions regarding this request, please contact the undersigned. 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Keenan P. Adamchak 
 
Counsel to DRS Global Enterprise Solutions, Inc. 


